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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 10:59 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Food Scrap program

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 10:52 AM 

To: Melissa Chepuru 

Subject: Re: Food Scrap program  

  

Dear Ms Chepuru -- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 

From: Melissa Chepuru <mschepuru@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 9:40 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scrap program  

  

Dear Mayor Steves, 

I am writing in support of the proposed food scrap program. 

Personally, I already compost and I we could work, village wide, 

on things like water conservation, increased support or requirement 

of solar and other renewables on new construction or home improvements, 

etc, but whatever we can do to help cut down on our environmental 

impact, community wide, I'm all for it. 

Melissa Chepuru 

Dickel Rd. 


